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Selected news items and updates 
for the practicing clinician

Zachary Mulkey MD

 Critical Updates

• Mandatory Ebola news updates.

• Nurses in Boston are planning to sue Brigham and Women’s Hospital over their mandatory flu shot policy.

• Whether or not influenza vaccination helps pregnant women and their infants has been an ongoing 
question. The response to vaccination by patients with immune suppression is also an unknown. A recent 
study sheds some light on these issues. 

• There may be a seasonal variation to Clostridium difficile infections.

• The Ebola pandemic has recently obscured the developing national problem with Enterovirus D68. To get 
the latest information from the CDC on this topic, click here.
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http://www.cdc.gov/vhf/ebola/index.html
http://www.bostonglobe.com/metro/2014/09/24/nurses-union-sues-block-proposed-flu-shot-mandate-brigham-and-women-hospital/SQBXdxd1OQwTie5Fyg1d1J/story.html?event=event25
http://www.nejm.org/doi/full/10.1056/NEJMoa1401480
http://www.nejm.org/doi/full/10.1056/NEJMoa1401480
http://www.medpagetoday.com/MeetingCoverage/ICAAC/47584
http://www.cdc.gov/non-polio-enterovirus/outbreaks/EV-D68-outbreaks.html

